AAA FIRE EXTINGUISHER CO.

"Fire Protection since 1968"

To: Porlland Fire Dept. Fire Prevention, Building inspections
From: Brian (@ AAA Fire Extinguisher Co.

Date: May 24, 2016

Ref: Milly’s Skillet kitchen system installation

Dear building inspector,

Milly’s skillet I Welch street, Peaks Island Me.

AAA Fire Extinguisher Company will be installing a wet chemical Amerex 2.75 gallon kitchen fire
suppression system to UL300 specifications in the kitchen exhaust hood. The kitchen system will have
nozzle protecting the kitchen hood, the duct and a fryer and a griddle. The system will have 2 means of
actuation, I via manual pull release and the other with fusible links. The appliances will shut down
automatically once the svstem has been actuated.

Scheduled installation date 6/8/16

Thank you

sincerely,

Brian Grondin
AAA Fire Extinguisher Co., Inc.
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328 Rodman Read, P.O. Box 1003 » Auburn, Maine (04210 « 800-864-FIRE or (207) 784-8306



